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Welcome to the Faculty of Arts (FOA) Intranet space! This space has

been designed to bring together and showcase all the wonderful work

we do in FOA. Our hope is that all employees across FOA use this

space to learn about the incredible work that goes on within the

various schools and departments throughout FOA. Our aim is that in

addition to this space providing a one-stop-shop for all FOA central

resources, it also serves as a gateway to other important areas across

Seneca Polytechnic. Further, the FOA Intranet space will help keep you

up to date with all events, happenings, ways to connect and opportunities for professional

growth within FOA and across Seneca. The FOA Intranet space is an initiative designed to

help foster a sense of community and belonging within our FOA family. We hope the space

proves to be valuable, and that you visit often.

Riaz Saloojee
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